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Full name:
Address:

Dear Premier
Four South Australian Women have been killed in one week, allegedly at the hands of a man known to them. I stand in solidarity with Embolden in calling for a Royal Commission into domestic, family and sexual violence.
A Royal Commission will comprehensively review the services, systems and government investment to ensure that South Australia women and children can be safe in their own homes and communities. 
We need to gain a better understanding of the barriers and gaps in services and systems that are failing to protect women. 
If we listen to women, we will understand why we need a Royal Commission. If we listen to frontline workers, we will understand why we need a Royal Commission. And when the Royal Commission listens to women and frontline workers, we will understand exactly how the system is broken and what we need to do to fix it.
One death because of family and domestic violence is one death too many. 
Premier Malinauskas, I call on our government to act with urgency to commit to a Royal Commission into the experiences of women, to ensure that as a state we never again see another week like this.

Signed




Please send the above as an attached document to: Premier@sa.gov.au
For the letter to be valid it must include your full name and address.
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